
FAASTeam presents:

June Topic of the Month - Transition Training

Transition training is essential to ensure the
highest level of safety and will greatly reduce the
number of aircraft incidents and accidents caused
by loss of control.  Believe it or not, whether a
pilot is transitioning from lower performance to
higher performance or from higher performance
to lower performance aircraft, the training can be
just as challenging.  So stepping down is just as
important as stepping up.  Let’s face it – we all
want to get the best performance out of our flying
machines and we want to do it safely.   This
seminar will stress the importance of being
thoroughly familiar with each aircraft we fly,
including emergency procedures, speeds, power
setting, and normal configurations.
Directions: Please view map.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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